
INVITATION TO BID 
KCKHA Contract # 24-13-52 (2) 

 
The Housing Authority of Kansas City, Kansas is seeking qualified companies to bid on 
HVAC improvements which generally consist of the replacement of existing residential 
direct expansion split system / natural gas furnace systems, in 100 dwelling units (50 
duplexes) based on the address listed on the contract drawings, all of which are located 
in Kansas City, Kansas. 
 
Sealed bids will be received until 2:00 p.m. CST, on December 11, 2024, at the 
Housing Authority’s administration office, at 1124 North 9th Street in Kansas City, 
Kansas where there will be a public bid opening. Bids received after this time will not be 
accepted.  
 
Plans and specifications for this project are available, by contacting Davidson & 
Associates, Inc., digital copies are available electronically, and paper copies are 
available at an additional charge. For plans and specifications, call 913-271-6859, or by 
email at paulbiersmith@davidsonassociatesinc.com. 
 
A pre-bid conference will be held at 10:00 a.m. CST, on November 27, 2024, at 
Kansas City Kansas Housing Authority located at Housing Authority’s administration 
office, at 1124 North 9th Street in Kansas City, Kansas 
 
This project is federally funded and subject to all applicable regulations. Prevailing wage 
must be paid as scheduled in the Project Manual. The Authority reserves the right to 
waive irregularities and reject any and all bids or request additional information from any 
bidder. 
 
Questions regarding the Invitation to Bid should be addressed in writing to: Ms. Susan 
Martin, Director of Contract Administration, Housing Authority of Kansas City, Kansas, 
1124 North 9th Street, Kansas City, Kansas 66101; or by email at smartin@kckha.org. 
Minorities, Section 3 Contractors, and Woman Owned Businesses are encouraged to 
bid. 
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